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RECOMMENDATION 

 

It is recommended that the Commission receive an update for information noting that 

Transit City projects are proceeding consistent with the “Metrolinx 5 in 10 Plan”. 

 

 

FUNDING 

 

There are no direct financial impacts as a result of the recommendations in this report.   

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

At its meeting on July 14, 2010, the Commission received the report “Transit City 

Update”.  The report addressed the status of the Transit City projects, approach to project 

delivery and relationship with Metrolinx. 

 

 

DISCUSSION 

 

This update provides further information on the progress of the Transit City program. 
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